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Dr. John Gubatan is supported by a Chan Zuckerberg Physician Scientist Scholar
Award (Cohort 2020- no grant number).

CHAN ZUCKERBERG

BIOHUB —

December 3, 2019
John Mark Gubatan, MD
Stanford University
Dear John:

Thank you for your interest in the Chan Zuckerberg (CZ) Biohub Physician-Scientist Fellowship
Program. The response to the initial program announcement was tremendous, underscoring the
significance and need for the current initiative. The applicant pool was diverse and relatively large. The

Committee was able to invite only a percentage of the overall applicant pool to interview. Your candidacy
richly merited an interview. Hopefully, the process was edifying, clarifying and worthwhile for you.

Congratulations on your acceptance. We hope that you accept this invitation and choose to join
the inaugural CZ Biohub Physician-Scientist cohort. Should you have any questions, please contact any of
us. We look forward to our work together.

Sincerely yours,

David N. Cornfield, MD
Ethan J. Weiss, MD

Dr. John Gubatan is supported by a National Institutes of Health (NIH)-NIDDK Clinical
Research Loan Repayment Program Award (no grant number).

Your NIH LRP award!

Irp@nih.gov
e
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To: John Mark Gubatan

Dear Dr. John Mark Gubatan:
Congratulations! You have been selected to receive an LRP award from the Clinical through the National Institute of Diabetes and Digestive and Kidney Diseases (NIDDK). ¥our LRP award is for a period of two years.

NO ACTION IS NEEDED TO ACCEPT THIS AWARD. Accepting the LRP award, however, binds you to the terms outlined in your contract. Please carefully review your obligations under the LRP contract. If you will not
be able to fulfill the obligations outlined in your contract — for the entire term of your contract — you must decline the award in writing within 48 hours of receiving this email (Section E — Contract Termination of the
LRP contract). If you have questions regarding your commitment, please contact the LRP Information Center at (866) 849-4047,

YOUR OMNLINE ACCOUNT

application and your password is your LRP application tracking code (located on the left side of your dashboard in your application portal).

YQUR LOAN PORTFOLIO
Please review your loan repayment schedule as soon as possible. If you have any concerns or believe your loan information is incomplete or incorrect, please contact us by email at Irp@nih.gov within seven (7) days
after receipt of this email. Failure to notify us of any inconsistencies or omissions during this period may result in an inability to reconcile or resclve them in the future,

In addition to repaying your loans, NIH will also pay the IRS an amount equal to 39 percent of the loan repayment to cover the additional tax liability associated with this award. &t the end of the year, for tax
purposes, you will receive a Form 1099-G. The amount indicated on the 1099-G form will reflect the sum of all NIH LRP loan and tax payments made on your behalf during the calendar year.

YQOUR SERVICE OBLIGATION

By accepting the NIH LRP award, you agree to perform the research for the employer outlined in your application during the term of the award. If there are substantial changes to your research projects, supervisars,
institutional commitment or location, you are required to notify our office immediately. Your failure to notify us or to provide requested documentation regarding any anticipated changes to your LRP participation
may result in termination of your award.

Qur principal means of contacting you will be via your secure online account and email. Please be sure to log in to your online account often and keep your contact information current. If you have any questions
about your participation in the LRP, please contact us at (866) 849-4047 or Irp@nih.gov.

Sincerely,

NIH Division of Loan Repayment
www Irp.nih.gov



